
 

 

 

 

COVID-19 Safety Guidelines 

Please review these important safety guidelines before you visit. See below for site specific 

information. 

1. Museums are open at reduced capacity, based on state guidelines. We encourage 

visitors to limit the length of their visits during busy periods.  

2. Face coverings are required for all visitors, staff, and volunteers. Masks are available for 

a donation at the Museum entrance if you do not have one.  

3. Please practice social distancing while visiting the Museum campuses. We ask that 

visitors maintain a minimum distance of six feet from those outside their party.   

4. Hand sanitizer stations are positioned as you enter the Museum buildings, especially 

near high traffic areas. Visitors are encouraged to use them where present.  

5. In accordance with guidelines from the state of Georgia and the CDC, seniors and people 

with serious medical conditions should consider visiting the Museum after the shelter in 

place order for high risk groups is lifted.  

6. If you are not feeling well, please do not visit the Museum at this time. Staff who exhibit 

any signs of illness will be required to stay home and seek medical attention.  

At the Lighthouse Museum:  

- A limited number of people will be allowed within the lighthouse tower at one time. 

- As a courtesy to others, please limit your lighthouse climb to 15 minutes. 

- Please purchase Lighthouse Museum tickets at the Beachview Drive entrance of the 

A.W. Jones Heritage Center.  

At the World War II Home Front Museum:  

- Due to the number of “touch” interactives in our Museum, stylus pens will be 

distributed to each adult visitor for use with touchscreen and push button interactives. 

Some interactives may be temporarily disabled or removed for visitor safety.  

- As a courtesy to others, we encourage visitors to limit their visit to one hour.  

 


